
Regional Public Transit begins in Southern Georgia on  

July 1, 2021 
 

The opportunity for ridership will be available to the general public and 
passengers will be able to schedule trips for any purpose within the 
participating regional counties: Atkinson, Bacon, Berrien, Brantley, 

Brooks, Charlton, Coffee, Cook, Irwin, Lowndes, Pierce, Tift, Turner and 
Ware.   

 

For updates about the new service check this website:  

https://www.sgrc.us/public-transit-services.html  

and the SGRC Facebook Page here:  

https://www.facebook.com/SouthernGeorgiaRC/ 

 

Trips can be booked by passengers by calling at least 24-hours in advance:   

1-855-360-7475 


